June 5, 2025

Here are today's announcements:

Are you interested in programming and winning computer science awards? Computer Science Honor Society is hosting a hackathon this Thursday after school in the library where students can code with Python or Java. This is an induction requirement, but both members and new faces are encouraged to participate. There will be games, snacks, and prizes!

FBLA is selling root beer floats and shaved ice today during both lunches.

\$3 per cup – cash only

Attention students: If you signed up for AP Chinese next year, there will be a brief information session after school on Monday, June 9 in Room B202. Please come by to learn more about the class and what to expect. See you there!

What's up Jackson! UFC is having their final meeting with the '24-'25 board after school today in Mrs. Shee's room, C130. In this meeting, you will learn about summer in the Philippines. You will also be meeting our new officers for next school year. Make sure you bring friends; there is always food provided. Can't wait to see you there.

THIS FRIDAY IS D-DAY! It is the 25th Annual Staff vs. Seniors Basketball game!

The game starts at 6:30 but arrive at 6pm to get your yearbook and see the introductions.

Get your yearbook, watch the game and the staff cheerleaders, visit the concession stand, and just have a great time - We'll see you on Friday night at 6pm.

ALL students-5\$ entry fee

Non-students-7\$ entry fee

Enjoy your Thursday 😊